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May 14, 2024        Sent via email: info@karea.ca 
 

Kingston and Area Real 
Estate Association  
720 Arlington Park Place 
Kingston, ON K7M 8H9 

 
Re: Protecting Our Community’s Water 

 
Dear Erin Finn, 

 
Please be advised that the Council of the Town of Greater Napanee passed the following 
resolution at its regular session meeting of April 30, 2024: 

 
RESOLUTION #155/24: Pinnell Jr., Norrie 
That Council receive for information the correspondence from the Kingston and Area Real 
Estate Association regarding the local impacts of the proposed closure of the Kingston 
public health lab; 
And further, that Council send a letter of support to the President of the Kingston and Area 
Real Estate Association; 
And further that a copy of the letter to be sent to Premier Doug Ford, Deputy Premier and 
Minister of Health Sylvia Jones, Ric Bresee, MPP - Hastings Lennox and Addington; Shelby 
Kramp-Neuman, MP- Hastings and Lennox and Addington and all municipalities in Ontario. 

CARRIED 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact jwalters@greaternapanee.com if you require any further 
information with respect to this resolution. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Jessica Walters 
Clerk 

 
cc. Hon. Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario  
      Hon. Sylvia Jones, Deputy Premier and Minister of Health 
 Ric Bresee, MPP for Hastings-Lennox & Addington 
 Shelby Kramp-Neuman, MP for Hastings-Lennox & 

Addington 
All municipalities of Ontario 
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